
 

 
 

 

DG’S   FEBRUARY   2017   NEWSLETTER 

What   an   incredible   month   we   have   had   in   January. 

The   Campus   Club   at   Dalhousie   University   has   been   collecting   used   coats 
for   the   needy   –   great   job. 

Louisdale   Lions   Club   has   added   eleven   members   –   awesome. 

Glace   Bay   Lions   Club   is   up   to   eight   members   –   wonderful. 

And   there   is   going   to   be   a   Branch   Club   in   Tatamagouche   –   wow. 

 

I   visited   twelve   clubs   this   past   month   and   boy   what   a   wonderful   time   shown 
to   me.   They   fed   me   delicious   meals,   made   donations   to   Literacy   Nova 
Scotia   or   their   own   Libraries   which   was   so   generous.   I   also   received   some 
awesome   gifts   –   including   a   case   of   Stirling   Honey   Crisps   apples   and   an 
UGLY   Stick!!!! 

I   hope   to   see   many   Lions   at   the   Winter   Cabinet   Meeting   in   Lake   Echo. 
PDG   John   Macfie   promises   a   good   time   and   a   delicious   luncheon. 

 

Happy   Valentine’s   Day   to   all   the   Lions   on   District   N2. 

 

District   Governor   Claire   Brunelle 

2016   –   2017 

“Dancing   Towards   Literacy” 



 

 
 

 

 


